
Dear Parents and Carers. 

 

The children have made us proud this half term and have settled 

brilliantly. Thank you for your co-operation and support.  

Next term we will be focusing on a range of topics that we require 

your support with. We have been looking at recycling materials and 

developing our creative skills so it would be very helpful if you can 

bring in any spare recycling materials for us to use in junk modelling. 

We have allergies in the class so please avoid items which have come 

into contact with gluten or lactose. Cardboard tubes and boxes are 

popular with the children. 

Our RE topic is looking at Baptism so we would appreciate if you 

could bring in a baptism photo for the children to share with the 

rest of the class. These can be an original photo or a photocopy.  

Finally, for the week commencing 13.11.17 we are covering a topic of 

‘people who help us.’ If there are any kind parents who wouldn’t mind 

coming into school to talk to the children about their jobs and how 

they help people such as nurses, policemen etc. It would be a short 

10-minute chat with reception and they will then have the 

opportunity to ask what we’re sure will be very interesting questions.  

Full topic and curriculum information can be found on your Autumn 2 

information letter sent in a separate Parentmail.  

Thank you again and have a relaxing half term holiday.  

 

From the Reception Team  


